YABA salutes
“The Guru”

Dear Mr. Parsons:

Thank you for your review of the
ESPN video “Teaching Kids Bowling”
[September 1989 issue]. The video
has been well received and requests
for the video are brisk. We believe
strongly in the video and appreciate
when a magazine as fine as BOWL
Magazine reviews the work positively.

Should you ever need anything
more from the YABA, feel free to con-
tact me at anytime. Keep up the good
work.

Sincerely,
Mark Schaefer
YABA Media Relations Manager




